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From: Rusty Orr <rustytree@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 7:37 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am writing in support of allowing a pedestrian bridge across the Deschutes river in SW Bend.  Pleases do not 
allow passage of this bill to include removing this possibility.  A pedestrian bridge is smart for the environment, 
less driving for those of us on the SW to access hiking trails.  Smart for the community, everyone I talk to 
would like to see this bridge become a reality.   

Thankyou for your assistance, 
Russell Orr 
19830 Nugget Avenue 
Bend Or.  97702 


